
 

 
 

PANTAFLIX AG adjusts forecast for the current financial year due to shift in revenues 
 
München, 3 December 2018. PANTAFLIX AG (GSIN: A12UPJ, ISIN: DE000A12UPJ7) adjusts its 
forecast for the current financial year (HGB) due to a temporarily shift of recognition in revenues of 
two film projects already produced but not completed until the first half of 2019. Despite this shift 
in the double-digit million euro range, the Management Board continues to expect a significant 
increase in consolidated revenues for the year 2018 as a whole with double-digit percentage growth. 
Contrary to the targeted improvement for the 2018 fiscal year, the earnings forecast now develops 
to a consolidated EBIT of between minus EUR 7 million and minus EUR 9 million, corresponding to a 
consolidated net loss for the year at approximately the same level with a significant increase in 
revenues for the current 2018 fiscal year. 
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